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Dear Ingrid

- aurecon

Sydney Port Botany Terminal No. 3 PKG-17.1 Planning Section 75W Modification to Stormwater

First Flush System

This letter has been provided to confirm that Sydney International Container Terminals Pty Limited
(SICTL) may want to use other proprietary stormwater quality improvement devices (SQIDs) to
achieve equal performance for the water quality and quantity as per the Modification for the

stormwater first flush system.

Please do not hesitate to contact me should you have any further queries on 02 9465 5822.

Yours Sincerely,

g [

Lucy Baker

Senior Project Leader - Environment and Sustainability
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